
I believe that one person:one vote should be the underpinning of elections (including the US Presidential 
election) held in our democracy,.  
Because of this belief, I strongly support Oregon joining the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact 
and urge a quick vote on HB 2927, so it can move to the whole House and then onto the Senate.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.  
 
 
William R Towery 
 
resident of Lake Oswego, Oregon 

 


